
From: Juan Martinez-Aviles <Juan.Martinez-Aviles@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 11:26 AM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Carolyn Marshall <Carolyn.Marshall@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: CDA Travel  
  
Morning Lauren, 
   
Hope you are doing well! 
As requested, this is the email after participating at the 2022 Airport Council International (ACI-NA) 
Annual Conference and Exhibition in Minneapolis, MN. 
I was invited to attend the graduation ceremony and waived the registration fee after successfully 
completing the U.S. Airport Professional Program. 
The registration fee for this conference was $875.00 | No other expenses were paid by (ACI). Should you 
need further information, please let me know at your earliest convenience - Thank you! 
  
Juan 
  

Juan F. Martinez-Aviles 
Aviation Safety Management System | SMS Director  
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